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Dear Parents/Carers,

Please find below the date and time of your child's class Christmas party.  In addition to this, P1 and P2 children will have an afternoon watching an online panto and all P3-7 children will enjoy a Movie afternoon - the dates for these are also below.  

	Class
	Party
	Movie/Panto

	Nursery

	Tuesday 21st - PM
	Panto Tuesday 21st – AM 


	P1

	Monday 20th – PM
	Panto Friday 17th - PM

	P1/2

	Monday 20th – PM

	Panto Tuesday 21st 


	P2

	Friday 17th - PM
	Panto Monday 20th


	P3

	Monday 20th - PM
	Movie Friday 17th - pm

	P4

	Tuesday 21st - PM
	Monday 20th - PM - HALL

	P5
	Tuesday 21st - PM

	Monday 20th - PM - HALL

	P6

	Friday 17th - AM
	Thursday 16th - PM

	P7

	Thursday 16th - PM
	Friday 17th - PM 




On the day of your child's party please send them to school in school uniform with their clothes in a bag.  They can get changed into their party clothes at the start of the afternoon.  Any children who are home lunches that day could come back to school dressed in their party clothes.

A wee reminder that our school Christmas lunch is on Wednesday 15th December and that children can come to school that day wearing a Christmas jumper, a Christmas bobble or a wee bit of tinsel.  The menu choices for Wednesday 15th December are available to view now on IPayimpact and we ask that you go online and select your child’s meal choices by Wednesday 8th December. If you do not have access to the IPayimpact, please contact the office with your choice.

Many Thanks,

Carol

Carol Thomson
Acting Depute Head Teacher
Tulliallan Primary School   Blairhall Primary School  
01383 602440                  01383 602444                
 
